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Arvola has the write lock on the document.

Dale mentioned that there has been a new IPR statement put out by IBM. 

Dale solicted volunteers to run next week’s meeting. Arvola “volunteered.” This meeting is important because.

1. Should we have a balloted vote on TC approval of Arvola’s updates to spec (version 2.0). 

2. Should we submit the spec to OASIS for approval.

Regarding the ballot, both issues will be sent on one ballot, along with a suggestion that voting occur by “reply all” to that email.

Tibco has pushed back their implementation of CPP/A support. We now have exactly three OASIS member companies doing implementations, which is the minimum required. It’s not necessary for these implementations to be production-ready.

Arvola asked whether open-source projects would still have a problem with the new IPR statement. Apparently, OpenEbXML and others are mainly concerned about language related to “derivative works”, which is more of a copyright issue. The JSR-157 group reported that they had sent a query to IBM asking for language that would be acceptable to open-source projects, and IBM is looking into it. 

There was a discussion about whether CPP/A would be overstepping its bounds and/or duplicating the effort of other standards groups by considering web services in our next version.

Subteams:

Negotiation – only three attendees at this weeks meeting, so not much was accomplished.

Web services – Arvola said that he thinks they want to start by looking at how to generate WSDL from BPSS and CPP/A. Will probably wait for WSFL/XLANG to settle down before worrying about them.

Arvola asked whether we need to consider multiparty collaborations. Dale said that we’re hoping that, due to the complexity involved, we hope that we won’t have to, that these will tend to break down into some number of binary relations. 

Arvola wonders whether BTP needs to be integrated with some sort of process specification to be meaningful.

Dale wondered whether there was a good WSDL primer available (because the spec itself is not very readable). Arvola said he’d look around on the net. Marty recommends a book called “Building Web Services with Java”, by Steve Graham (IBM), available from SAMS. 

Dale urged people with items for the face to face agenda to send them to him soon.

